
April 27, 2022

New Technical Bulletin – Rubber-Lined
Butterfly Valves and Thermoplastic
Flanges
Milwaukee Valve has issued a new Technical
Bulletin on using Milwaukee Valve Iron, Rubber-
Lined, Lugged Butterfly Valves in piping systems
where thermoplastic flanges are used for piping
connections.
 
Milwaukee Valve (as well as most major plastic
flange manufacturers) recommends the use of a 1/8”
thick full face elastomer gasket, compatible with
system and media requirements.

The bulletin details
installation
recommendations, as
well as the bolt-tightening
sequence and
recommended bolt
torques. The Technical
Bulletin can be found by
clicking HERE.

For more information, contact your Milwaukee Valve
sales representative or your customer-service
contact.
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